
MEMORANDUM 

 
CHRISTOPHER B. BURKE ENGINEERING, LTD. 
9575 W Higgins Road, Suite 600  Rosemont, Illinois 60018-4920  Tel (847) 823-0500  Fax (847) 823-0520 

DATE: March 31, 2015 
 
TO: Affected Residents of Elmwood Park  
 (Wellington Ave) 
 
FROM: Daniel Schroeder  
 
SUBJECT: Flood Mitigation Project  

 
On behalf of the Village of Elmwood Park, I would like to take this opportunity to inform you 
that the contractor, Cerniglia Co., is scheduled to resume work on the Flood Mitigation 
Project this coming Wednesday, April 1

st
. The proposed work around your residence will 

involve the completion of Storm Sewer on Wellington Ave from 77
th
 Ct to 77

th
 Ave. This will 

be followed by concrete improvements, roadway resurfacing, and landscape restoration. 
 
During times of construction, no parking will be permitted on the street between the hours of 
7:00am and 5:00pm.  No parking signs will be posted accordingly.   
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.  If you have any questions, please 
contact me 224-315-0185. 


